
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

August 2020 Issue 
 Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Rosewood, where 

everyone is made feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all.                                                                                 
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     What can you expect to read inside this issue.        

A reflection on when times get tough, amazing things can happen. 

 

 Fish n Chips and cream cakes 

 Managers thoughts                             

 How to get in touch 

 

 

 



    

“Fish n Chips & cream cakes 

at Rosewood”  
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 Managers Thoughts  

 
Garden visits have started and are going really well with lots of lovely feedback 

from families.  

Staff have continued to go above and beyond to safeguard and care for all our 

residents, we are taking life at Rosewood one day at a time and continuing to 

remain on high spirits and positive.  

The total raised from the “walk” that Delphine, Jenny, Vicky and Stacey completed 

raised a massive £920 for the resident’s fund, so proud of these ladies for 

completing the walk and many thanks to all those families that donated, we were 

truly blown away at the final total.  

 
Where there is love there is hope and my Rosebuds have love in 

abundance so we will never keep up hope.  

 “Together we can do this”  
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Thank you for reading… 

Please look out for our next issue of the newsletter in September 2020 

Getting in touch… 

If you would like to get in touch with us, please don’t hesitate in doing so. 

You can use the contact details found at the bottom of this page.  

 

 

 

 This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-SA 

 

Mail: Rosewood Residential Care Home, Cobham terrace, Bean road Greenhithe Kent DA9 9JB  

Tel: 01322 385880 

Email: carol@charinghealthcare.co.uk/rosewood@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

 Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk  
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